---- Forwarded Message -----

From: Dixon, Sue < sue.dixon@gov.ky >

To: footscaymanbrac@yahoo.com <footscaymanbrac@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019, 11:12:44 AM EST

Subject: FW: FOI/87739 - Response Letter

Dear Mr. Kynes,

Please see attached a copy of the DEH's Response letter to the above FOI request which was received on the 16th September and extended for a period of 30 days. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.

Kindest regards,

Sue Dixon

Administrative Secretary



Department of Environmental Health | Cayman Islands Environmental Centre

580 North Sound Road | P.O. Box 1820 | Grand Cayman KY1-1109 |Cayman Islands

Main Office: (345) 949-6696 | Direct: (345) 743-5946 |

Email: sue.dixon@gov.ky | Website: deh.gov.ky

"Rest in the Lord, and wait patiently for Him" (Psalm 37:7)

"Three things that cannot long be hidden: the sun, the moon, and the truth."

"People don't care what you know until they know that you care," P. John Maxwell

DISCLAIMER: The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not read, use or disseminate the information. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the Department of Environmental Health for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.

From: Dixon, Sue

Sent: Friday, 18 October 2019 11:36 AM To: 'footscaymanbrac@yahoo.com' Subject: FW: FOI/87739 - Extension

Good day Mr. Kynes,

Thank you for your FOI request. Unfortunately, I will need to extend the time in order to provide a response. This is due to the recent departure of our Information Manager and an increase in FOI requests to the DEH. I will sending a formal letter to this effect soon.

Kind regards,

Sue Dixon

Administrative Secretary



Department of Environmental Health | Cayman Islands Environmental Centre

580 North Sound Road | P.O. Box 1820 | Grand Cayman KY1-1109 | Cayman Islands

Main Office: (345) 949-6696 | Direct: (345) 743-5946 |

Email: sue.dixon@gov.ky | Website: deh.gov.ky

"Rest in the Lord, and wait patiently for Him" (Psalm 37:7)

"Three things that cannot long be hidden: the sun, the moon, and the truth."

"People don't care what you know until they know that you care," P. John Maxwell

DISCLAIMER: The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not read, use or disseminate the information. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the Department of Environmental Health for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.

From: Dixon, Sue

Sent: Thursday, 19 September 2019 2:49 PM

To: footscaymanbrac@yahoo.com

Subject: FOI/87739 - Acknowledgement Letter

Dear Mr. Kynes,

Please see the attached acknowledgement letter from the Department of Environmental Health (DEH) of your FOI Request. Kindly remember to send us a copy of your ID in order to proceed with your request.

Kind regards.

Sue Dixon

Administrative Secretary



Department of Environmental Health | Cayman Islands Environmental Centre

580 North Sound Road | P.O. Box 1820 | Grand Cayman KY1-1109 |Cayman Islands

Main Office: (345) 949-6696 | Direct: (345) 743-5946 |

Email: <u>sue.dixon@gov.ky</u> | Website: <u>deh.gov.ky</u>

"Rest in the Lord, and wait patiently for Him" (Psalm 37:7)

"Three things that cannot long be hidden: the sun, the moon, and the truth."

"People don't care what you know until they know that you care," P. John Maxwell

DISCLAIMER: The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not read, use or disseminate the information. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the Department of Environmental Health for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.